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Docket Nos.: STN 50-528/529/530

Mr. E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
Vice President - Nuclear Projects
Arizona Public Service Company
P. O. Box 21666
Phoenix, Arizona 85036

Dear Mr. Van Brunt:
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SUBJECT: RE(UEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION - PALO VERDE NUCLEAR'GENERATING
STATION

In order to complete our review of Palo Verde, we find that we.wI,11'.need
your response to the questions found in the enclosure. These outstanding
issues have been previously discussed with Mr. guinn of your staff.

Ilithin 7 days of receipt of this letter, please provide us with a proposed
schedule for responding to the enclosure.

If you have any questions on this matter, pleas'e contact, use.

Sincer ely,
Qriginnl signed by
Babort L. Tedesea

Enclosure:
As stated

Robert~,) L.+Tedesco, Assi~tant Director
for Licensing

Division of Licensing

cc: See next page.
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